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This year was an important part of Neema Edward Mkwelele Wellness Foundation growth.   We strived and worked hard to connect, networking and engaged with our partners and stakeholders at all levels.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The special event of 2017 was about gathering information to set up an effective registration process.  Our main focus is ensuring that Neema Edward Mkwelele Wellness Foundation is registered in Canada as well.  Therefore, we’re getting all the preparation to file paperwork for the Incorporation Application as per specific legislation and regulations govern how societies (not-for-profit corporations) are created and run in British Columbia, Canada).  We hope to see this organization registered in the early months of 2018. 

Thank you for your support.
Sincerely,
Edward Mkwelele
President/Co-Founder
Neema Edward Mkwelele Wellness Foundation

Call for help:
We would like to continue to invite you and your contribution is very important to us.  We need your support and help!
Get involved, visit our website: www.neemaedwardmkwelelewellnessfoundation.org    
 








